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Budget Action Title: Request SPR to study potential development of a park on SDOT-owned land at Mercer 
and Dexter intersection 

 

Ongoing: No 
 

Has Attachment: No 
 

Primary Sponsor: Andrew Lewis 
 

Council Members: Dan Strauss,Lorena González 
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Statement of Legislative Intent: 
 

  

This Statement of Legislative Intent would request Seattle Parks and Recreation (SPR), in collaboration 
with Seattle Department Of Transportation (SDOT), to study the feasibility, cost, and process involved in 
the potential development of a park on SDOT-owned property located at the SW corner of the Mercer St 
and Dexter Ave N intersection. This property is currently SDOT right-of-way that was created as part of the 
Aurora tunnel construction project. The Council requests that SPR provide a report to the Council on the 
results of this study. 

 

     

Responsible Council Committee(s): 
 

  

Public Assets & Native Communities 
 

     

Date Due to Council: 
 

    

 

September 1, 2021 
 

 

     

 

 

 


